
 

 

Board of Directors 

Dharmahorse Equine Sanctuary 

 

Katharine Lark Chrisley-Schreiber, NHC, RMT is the Founder and President of 

Dharmahorse. She is a lifelong horsewoman, horse show judge, Veterinary Assistant, 

Equine Specialist and contributing writer for many international 

publications/columnist for the Las Cruces Bulletin. She owned and operated 4 schools 

of gentle horsemanship/herbal stable yards since 1973. She is acting Treasurer for the 

Corporation. 

 

Mark Paul Shreiber is Vice President of Dharmahorse. He is operations manager 

and IT expert for the Sanctuary. Mark runs equipment, plans the physical plants and 

advises Volunteers. He is the glue that holds us together. 

 

William C. Chrisley is the Secretary of Dharmahorse. Billy is chief barn checker, 

horse watcher and maintains all appliances at both facilities.  

 

Barbara R. Cooper, Ph.D. LPC-S, LPCC is Director of Dharmahorse. She is our 

advisor and mental health consultant. Barbara has been a part of the Stable since its 

beginnings here on the mesa. 

 


